Dear Prospective Candidates

The date for the Photoshoot and Video-recording of Manifestos will be 27 October 2020 at 08:30am.
Verification of details will be done on the same day. Please take note of the following:

* Please prepare a Microsoft word document of the speech you wish to make on the video of
not more than 250 words.

* Elements of that document must be introducing yourself to the student, what you stand for
and what you promise to do if elected.

* This document shall be converted into a teleprompt (screen you will be reading)

* You are reminded to be on time.

* The photoshoot will take place at ML Sultan in the Audio-Visual Department studios.

* Transport for Midlands students will depart at 7am from Indumiso Campus and 7:15 from

Riverside Campus.
Kind Regards

Chief Electoral Officer

For more info, please visit SRC Elections Page or send all your enquiries to this email:
srcelections@dut.ac.za




